
C A L L   F O R   P A P E R S

Wisdom has built her house...
The Teutonic Order and its medieval state in Prussia

Malbork Castle Museum (Poland)

Proposals due 30 April 2019

The Malbork Castle Museum invites all interested parties to participate in the international scientific
conference: "Wisdom has built her house... The Teutonic Order and its state in Medieval Prussia", which
will be held in Malbork (Poland), between 15th and 17th November 2019.

Proposals for conference presentations may include issues regarding:
 the history of the Teutonic Order in the Middle Ages
 the process of settling of the Teutonic Order in the Baltic Sea region and the conquest of Prussia
 the creation of the Teutonic Order’s state and its medieval history
 the history of art and culture in the Teutonic Order’s state during the Middle Ages
 construction methods and architecture of the Teutonic Order’s state
 the role and importance of cities in the Teutonic Order’s state
 trade and economy in the Teutonic Order’s state
 diplomacy and war
 religious life in the State of the Teutonic Order

Please note that this list is not exhaustive, and other topics concerning the subject matter may be accepted.
We  therefore  invite  all  interested  parties  to  submit  proposals  for  presentations  regarding  other  issues
concerning the functioning of the State of the Teutonic Order in the Baltic Sea region.

The language used during the conference will be Polish or English (simultaneous translation will be provided
by the Organiser). The printing of materials is planned post-conference.

We invite all those interested in delivering a 20 minutes presentation to submit their proposals for topics,
along with a short summary (no more than 100 words), 5 keywords and a biographical note about the author,
including information on their  affiliation,  contact  details  (e-mail,  phone) and a brief description of their
research. Please send the completed application to the e-mail address below by 30 April     2019  :
k.polejowski@zamek.malbork.pl

The decision regarding the acceptance of the topic of the presentation will be made by the Conference
Organising Committee.

We also invite anyone willing to participate in the conference as an audience member to send the application
to  the  following  e-mail  address  k.polejowski@zamek.malbork.pl by  30  June  2019.  The  number  of
participants is limited.

Conference fee:
All participants are obliged to pay a conference fee (300 PLN). The fee will cover: a meeting package, meals
(3 dinners and 2 suppers), as well as refreshments served during coffee breaks.
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